
Dear Wayne, 
 
I just wanted to say how much I enjoyed the 
Loosely Woven concert on Friday night. Sonia 
has a magnificent voice. She is a joy to listen 
to. 
 
Thank you for supporting Northern Beaches 
Interchange. I am sorry that more people did 
not come to the concert - it was not for want 
of inviting them - perhaps the Opening of the 
Olympics and the Manly/Storm match were 
perceived as being more important. Anyhow those 
who attended were treated to a great night's 
entertainment. 
 
Thank you  
 
Regards Kay Koenig 
 
Sunday 10th August 2008 


